
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                                  Friday 12th March 2021 

 

Welcome back! It has been a lovely week having us all back together in our class 

bubble. We are so proud of how well all of the children have settled back into 

school and the routines. We have had a busy first week back.  

 

Mr Gillespie from Bikeability UK was in school on Monday morning and was very 

impressed with the children's confidence and determination on the balance bikes. 

Mr Gillespie is going to be in each Monday morning for most of this half term.  

 

Then we had World Book Day– round 2 on Thursday, and wow what a turn out.  

everyone looked fantastic! 

 

We finished the week off with ‘Fred Friday’ promoting phonics 

through lots of games and activities . We even had green crispy 

cakes made by the kitchen staff.  

 

Have you been told about our science experiments in school as part 

of British Science Week? We have made floating rainbows and sug-

ar absorption. 

 

An all-round busy and enjoyable first week back.  

 

Don’t forget Monday is ‘Wear blue for Bobby day’.   

 

                                                 Have a nice weekend 

                                            

   Reception Staff 


